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St Neots Library 
Priory Lane 
St Neots 
PE19 2BH 
0345 045 5225 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your child will be visiting St Neots Library soon and we would like to offer them the 
opportunity to join the library so they can borrow a book during their visit.   
 
If you are happy for them to join the library, please fill in, sign and return the attached joining 
form to school.  Your child will be given full library membership and their card will be ready for 
collection when the school visits.   
 
You are of course welcome to visit the library yourself with the appropriate ID, e.g. driving 
licence, utility bill, etc., and join your child straight away. Alternatively, you can register online 
at www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/library, and collect your card from your nearest library.  
 
Either way, I hope you will decide to give your children the opportunity to be a member of 
their local library. Once registered they can borrow up to 12 items on their library card, 
including books, story CDs and DVDs.  The library also holds regular events such as Lego club, 
code club, story time and craft activities, with something for children of all ages. 
 
If your child is already a member of the library, please ensure they bring their library card and 
PIN with them when they visit.  Please note that it will be your responsibility to make sure any 
books borrowed during the class visit are returned to the library on or before the date printed 
on the borrowing receipt. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Martin Gilman 
Area Library Manager 
St Neots Library          
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